MATHEMATICS DEPARTMENT INFORMATION

We are looking for a talented and inspirational teacher of mathematics to join our
mathematics Department.

Mathematics is a strong faculty within Shuttleworth College. The faculty contains outstanding
practitioners who consistently challenge our students to aspire and achieve. The teachers
constantly challenge themselves also to ensure that Mathematics is enjoyable and seen as a
worthwhile subject in an increasingly technological world in which mathematics is central. A
new Head of Faculty has just been appointed who will join our school in September. This is a
very exciting time for the department as they take the next step on the journey to becoming
Outstanding.

Pivotal to our commitment to accelerate standards in mathematics is a belief in high quality
learning and teaching. Teachers at Shuttleworth College are challenged to teach lessons
that are consistently good or better on a day to day basis. We are looking for teachers who
can engage pupils actively in their mathematical learning and promote challenge and
enjoyment of the subject.

We would be delighted to receive applications from anyone who is committed to inspiring
and developing young people and preparing them to develop as mathematicians.

We are on a rapid journey to Outstanding as a college. We aim to be the best and want to
hear from you if you have the drive, energy and passion to be part of that vision.



